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The Reading Together Project hosts an inspiring year of activities centered around two powerful books.  We
encourage Lane students, college staff, and members of the local community to read Terry Tempest
William's memoir, Refuge: an Unnatural History of Family and Place and Lucille Clifton’s book of poetry,
Blessing the Boats: New and Selected Poems 1988-2000.

Reading Together invites you to participate in the many community-building activities that will occur during
fall, winter, and spring terms, 2005-06.  Events will include campus visits by the Reading Together authors,
performing arts productions, art exhibits, workshops, guest speakers, forums, discussion groups, films,
student presentations, service learning projects, course involvement and more.

See the Reading Together webpages for our current calendar of events and project information.

For more information contact Ellen Cantor, Reading Together Coordinator at 463-3660,
visit us on the web at www.lanecc.edu/readingtogether, or come see us
at the Reading Together office in Building 20 on main campus.

If you need disability accommodations in order to attend or participate in Reading Together events, please
contact Disability Services (541) 463-5150 (voice) or 463-3079 (TTY) at least one week in advance.
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